
 

 

2015 ANNUAL MEETING 

TOWNSHIP OF HARRISON 

  

 

 The Annual meeting for the Township of Harrison was held on Tuesday, 

April 21, 2015 at Northland Church.  Notice of the meeting was published in the 

Waupaca Post.  Chairman Lee Halverson called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.  

Present at the meeting were Gaye & William Anderson, Robert Kasson, Sally 

VanEpern and Fran Moen. 

 The Clerk read the minutes from the last Annual meeting. 

 The Annual report was presented for review.  Total deposits for the year 

including the December 2014 tax collections was $$1,506,557.06.  Checks written 

for the year totaled $1,047,710.67.  The ending balance on December 31, 2014 

was $459348.81.  Of this amount $424318.36 was December 2014 tax collections 

and $34528.02 was the balance retained by the Township.  The money market 

account has an ending balance of $59218.31.  The Fire and Ambulance CD has a 

balance of $10982.35.  A motion was made by Robert Kasson and second by Sally 

VanEpern to accept the Annual report as given.  Motion carried. 

 OLD BUSINESS: NONE 

 NEW BUSINESS:  There were no items on the agenda.  The Board accepted 

comments from the public.  A motion was made by Sally VanEpern and second by 

Robert Kasson to adjourn the meeting at 6:48 P.M.  Motion carried. 

 

Submitted by 

 

Fran Moen 


